
Les Landes Newsletter 
 

 

2nd December, 2022 

Dear Parents,  
 

https://www.leslandes.sch.je/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1 

 
Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 8th December 

• Non-uniform day, Christmas jumpers optional 

• Donations to Save the Children via PAY360 or transfer 

 

Carol Service Monday 12th December, St Ouen’s Parish Church 

• We expect every child from Y1-Y6 to attend this community event 

• The church will be open from 5.30pm 

• Parking is limited, please be patient; Honorary Police will supervise. 

• The children need to wear uniform and they sit with their class, with the 

congregation sitting behind 

• We don’t cap numbers, but please be considerate as the church is not huge and 

there is limited standing space. 

• The service starts at 6pm and should last one hour 

• There will be a retiring collection for The Grace Trust 
 

Christmas pop in Tuesday 13th December 3-4pm 

• Pop into the dome, have a mince pie and see work on display 
 

Christmas Parties – Wednesday 14th (Rec and KS1) and Thursday 15th December (KS2) 

• Non-uniform, party clothes! 

• Children do not need a lunch, we will ask for a specific donation towards party 

food eg crisps, squash 

 
Friday 16th December - Last day of term – normal day, school uniform, 3pm finish. 

 

Football success 

Congratulations to our football team, ESFA local stage winners, who will compete in the 

county stage tournament next term. Considering we are the smallest Jersey primary 

school; this is a fantastic achievement. 

 

Uniform 

We expect all children to wear school uniform, including school shoes not trainers.  We 

have financial support available if this is something you would like to request. The 

uniform shed have suggested we hold plain, block colour t-shirts (red, blue, green, 

yellow) which children wear on sports day and for occasional house events through the 

year. These can be dropped off at any time. Next year, they are planning on holding a 

Christmas jumper swap shop…a brilliant idea! 
 

Women’s health event 

Dr Jo Darwood and Jenna Du Feu are hosting an informal, informative evening in January – flyer 

attached. PAY360 is set up for payments, we also accept Sum-up payment or Direct transfer to 

our HSBC bank account. 

https://www.leslandes.sch.je/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1

